## **BLUE FOLDER ITEM**

Blue folder items are additional back up material to administrative reports and/or public comments received after the printing and distribution of the agenda packet for receive and file.

## CITY COUNCIL MEETING August 17, 2021

N.2. DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION TO APPROVE THE AGREEMENT FOR CONSULTING SERVICES WITH SWA GROUP FOR THE PREPARATION OF A PUBLIC AMENITIES PLAN FOR KING HARBOR FOR A NOT-TO-EXCEED TOTAL OF \$242,872 FOR THE TERM OF AUGUST 17, 2021 TO AUGUST 16, 2022

CONTACT: STEPHEN PROUD, WATERFRONT AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

Attachment: Community Correspondence

----Original Message----

From: Barbara Epstein ( Stoath Stoath

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 11:56 AM

To: CityClerk <a href="mailto:cityClerk@redondo.org">cityClerk@redondo.org</a>; Bill Brand <a href="mailto:Bill.Brand@redondo.org">Bill.Brand@redondo.org</a>; Todd Loewenstein <a href="mailto:cityClerk@redondo.org">cityClerk@redondo.org</a>; Zein Obagi <a href="mailto:cityClerk@redondo.org">cityClerk@redondo.org</a>; Zein Obagi@redondo.org</a>; Christian Horvath

<Christian.Horvath@redondo.org>; horvath.RBD3@gmail.com

Cc: Cameron Harding <a href="mailto:Cameron.Harding@redondo.org">Cameron.Harding@redondo.org</a>; Mike Witzansky <a href="mailto:Mitzansky@redondo.org">Mike Witzansky@redondo.org</a>; Michael Klein <a href="mailto:Mitzansky@redondo.org">Mitzansky@redondo.org</a>; Mitzansky@redondo.org</a>; Mitzansky@redondo.org</a>

Subject: Agenda Items #N-2 SWA Agreement. #N-6. Tree Ordinance

[City Logo] ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links.

Dear Council Members,

In case I can't access Zoom or eComments for tonight's meeting, I just want to say thanks for all you do to make Redondo more resident-centered, capable, and more healthy, beautiful, and enlightened.

The SWA Company has some very innovative design ideas to help us move forward with a beautiful make-over for our waterfront. I have checked their website and like their approach. Great cities have great waterfronts and parks.

The people of Redondo are grateful to the city for finally considering the Tree Ordinance. Great cities have great trees!

Lots to look forward to, and this is just the beginning!

Barbara Epstein SBPC RBCG

Sent from my iPad